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Math...
Students worked on preparing for the
Speaking Contest both as individual
contestants and groups of up to five. We
practiced our writing through opinion essays,
recommending a book, movie or novel. We
finished up the second novel of the semester,
A Wrinkle in Time and we continue to work on
grammar and spelling skills.  

Students completed the Locker
Problem and used powers and
square roots to solve real world
questions. They are currently
creating a review Jeopardy
game that covers the different
topics that we worked with this
year in math class.   

Grade 7 students have been
learning about the peripheral
nervous system and the
central nervous system. And
also the hygiene of the
nervous system, and how the
body reacts to negative stress.

Students created brochures
about the interwar period in
Poland. They learned about  
the March Constitution and
the Polish political system, the
May Coup and Józef
Piłsudski, the foreign policy of
the Second Polish Republic,
and social and economic
changes at the time. 

Science...

Grade 7

History...

Language Arts...


